Gity of New Bedford

IN COMMITTEE

March 11, 2021

The Honorabie City Council
133 Wilhiam Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Fisheries at a Meeting held on Tuesday, February 23, 2021, considered a
WRITTEN MOTION, Councillor Gomes, requesting, that the Committee on Fisheries, request
from the Office of the Inspector General, a copy of a report done in 2010 from NOAA, this
request comes as the City Council continues to work on behalf of the fishing industry and
bringing a summit to the City of New Bedford to discuss the ongoing devastation and economic
loss to the City’s fishing industry. (Ref’d 05/24/18)

On motion by Councillor Abreu and seconded by Councillor Lima, the Committee VOTED: To
recommend to the City Council to take “No Further Action” on the WRITTEN MOTION,
Councillor Gomes, requesting, that the Committee on Fisheries, request from the Office of the
Inspector General, a copy of a report done in 2010 from NOAA, this request comes as the City
Council continues to work on behalf of the fishing industry and bringing a summit to the City of
New Bedford to discuss the ongoing devastation and economic loss to the City’s fishing
industry. This motion passed on a Roll Call Vote of Yeas 5, Nays 0, with Councillors Abreu,
yes; Baptiste, yes; Camey, yes; Giesta, yes and Lima, yes.
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CITY OF NEW BEDFORD
CITY COUNCIL

May 24,2018

WRITTEN MOTION

Requesting, that the Committee on Fisheries, request from the
Office of the Inspector General, a copy of a report done in 2010 from NOAA, this request
comes as the City Council continues to work on behalf of the fishing industry and bringing a
summit to the City of New Bedford to discuss the ongoing devastation and economic loss to the

City’s fishing industry.

Brian K. Gomes, Councillor at Large



